
2023 MC Sask Scholarship Recipients  
 
Kennedy Martens – CMU, $500 
 “Hello MC Sask Community,  
My name is Kennedy. I am a student going into my 4th year at Canadian Mennonite University 
majoring in psychology and minoring in both biology and biblical and theological studies. It is 
a privilege to be able to say thank you to generous people like you who are helping to support 
me and my education. During my time at CMU, I have enjoyed making new friends, learning 

in a community-based environment, and studying in the library with a coffee from CMU’s Folio Cafe. When I 
am not studying, I enjoy walking through the Assiniboine Forest and chatting with friends. I am super excited 
to be graduating in April 2024, and I look forward to continuing my education to become an Occupational 
Therapist. Your gift and care for my education is special and important. Thanks again!” 

 
Braden Martens-Funk – RJC High School, $750 
“I’m really excited to spend my last year of high school building healthy relationships, playing 
sports within the community, and planning events for the school to enjoy!” 
 
 
 
 
Derek Neufeld – CMU, $1,000 
“This year what I'm most looking forward to is my human anatomy and physiology class.” 
 
 
 
 
 
Eliza Rinholm – RJC High School, $1,000 
“I am very thankful to be receiving this scholarship. I am looking forward to learning how to 
fulfill my leadership role this school year and make a difference in our community.” 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Wood – CMU, $750 
“Thank you so very much for your generous financial scholarship! I am going into my first 
year here at Canadian Mennonite University, and I am really looking forward to what is all in 
store for me. I am so pumped to get to know all the fun people here and explore what it really 
means to be a faithful being. I am taking a variety of courses, but am specifically looking 
forward to my Peace and Conflict Studies class along with my English classes. I love the idea 

of community and can’t wait to grow alongside so many wonderful folks. Thank you for all of your support, it 
means a lot.” 


